
CENTERVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

TEACHER QUALITY COMMITTEE  

Minutes from the April 18, 2018 meeting 

 

The Teacher Quality Committee met on April 18, 2018 at the Admin. Office.  

Members present: Rhonda Raskie, Jeremy Hissem, Karen Swanson, Terri Schofield, 

Dianne Fatka, Lindsey Pettibone, Julie Caraccio, Jolynn Kruzich, Krishna Carlyle, Liz 

Logsdon, T.J. Rosenbaum. 

Rhonda Raskie called the meeting to order. Liz Gaskins made a motion to approve the 

agenda. Jolynn seconded the motion. Agenda approved. 

In Old Business, the committee reviewed the March 21st TQ day. Rhonda shared out the 

following participation data: 

Central Elementary had 12 of 15 staff participate. 

Lakeview had 18 of 33 staff participate. 

Howar had 13 of 19 staff participate. 

CHS had 17 of 28 staff participate. 

2 of 2 Teacher Leaders participated. 

The committee’s goal was to obtain 80% participation; our rate was 60%. 

In New Business, the committee reviewed and began the process of approving the TQ 

funding proposals.  

The committee reminded all that the project/curriculum pay is $20 hour. 

Engaging in the professional learning is per diem pay. 

We determined that if all projects were completely funded the cost would be: $25,274.59. 

This would allow $97,964.88 remaining funds for staff to write a proposal for approval 

for summer learning opportunities.  The committee felt that each teacher should complete 

a reflection sheet and hand in along with their timesheet to Rhonda. Jeremy made the 

motion to approve all the funded projects excluding the Kindergarten Title I teacher 

participating in a Math PD day. Terri seconded. All members approved. Dianne will 

communicate the intent of the committee was to engage staff in PD that will be reflected 



in their teaching area.  The committee spent some time creating the data points that 

needed to be included in the reflection sheet. Rhonda will get this information out to the 

staff. Rhonda will also communicate with staff that all projects were funded. The projects 

were: 

Kindergarten Math Team $932.64 

Seventh Grade Team $1,865.28 

First Grade Team $1,865.28 

Second Grade Team $3,917.09 

Third Grade Team $3,730.56 

Fourth Grade Team $3,264.28 

Sixth Grade Team 1,865.28 

Seventh Grade Team $1,865.28 

Social Studies Howar Team-$932.64 

Howar ELA $1,398.91 

Eighth Grade Team $1,865.28 

Seventh Family Science $279.79 

JH/HS Math $2,238.34 

HS Science $1,119.17 

Technology Alignment Team Work(This was discussed and encouraged to work with 

Mekca for clarity and PK-12 interest. Terri will follow up with Paige Warren and Mekca) 

 

Rhonda gave the financial update. The beginning balance was $114,212.10 

Revenues were $8,804.00. Expenses were $46.63. The balance today is: $122,969.47. 

 

The next meeting will be May 2nd at 4:00 p.m. at the Admin. Office. The committee will 

review the proposals at that time and Rhonda will communicate with staff their 

approvals or need for more information to seek approval. 



Terri made a motion to pay committee members for one hour. Karen seconded. Motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

 

Terri Schofield 

Minute Recorder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


